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Dr. Kelvin R. Adams
Superintendent of Schools
Roger L. CayCe
Assistant Superintendent

January 16, 2014

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Services
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is intended to share my experience of working with Alliance Certified Restoration and to
serve as a recommendation of their restoration services.

St. Louis Public Schools (SLPS) has had the pleasure of working with Alliance Certified Restoration
on many renovation projects throughout the entire SLPS district. In 2011, Alliance was awarded an
Indefinite Delivery Indefinite Quantity (IDIQ) contract to perform lead and mold remediation as
needed for SLPS. Over the course of our partnership, Alliance has performed excellent work. They
continuously perform above standards while maintaining a high level of efficiency which ultimately
drives down costs for our organization.

As Assistant Superintendent/Building Commissioner at St. Louis Public Schools, I have the
opportunity to meet with many contractors. Alliance continues to shine as a premier contractor due to
their hard work and outstanding professionalism. Alliance Certified Restoration is a company built
upon knowledge. Everyone from the owners to the working staff is very knowledgeable about the
intricacies of the restoration/remediation field.

In closing, SLPS is proud to work with Alliance. We will continue to encourage others to partner with
this company as they are a cut above the rest in the restoration industry.

ectfully,

letsee L. QC

Roger L. CayCe
Assistant Superintendent
Building Commissioner
St. Louis Public Schools
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